
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, September 13, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

Workshop Meeting 
North Stonington Education Center Media Center,  

298 Norwich-Westerly Road, North Stonington 

 
Approved Minutes 

 
1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the meeting of 

the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:36PM with members Nita Kincaid present. 

- Members Absent: Brian Banker, Tim Chokas and Deirdre Taveres 

- Guest/Staff Present: Gary Herzig and Dick Seager 

2. Approval of minutes: 9/02/2021- Not Approved 

3. John Dean Gallup House- Work on the fence continues, approximately 75% 
complete. Committee will review landscape ideas to enhance street appeal. 
  

4. Trail Conservation License Agreement – Not discussed. 
 

5. Trail Maintenance- Town cannot maintain trails within the farm area because of 
limited resources. 
 

6. Pavilion Activity – Baby shower planned for October 17 from 11:00AM to 
5:00PM. KNSA affordable Housing celebration for October 16 from 1:00PM to 
3:00PM. 
 

7. Composition and Thoughts Related to Our Members- Discuss at the next 
meeting. 
 

8. Member Updates on Projects and Additional Items for Committee- None 

9. Public Comments- None 

10.  Adjourn at 5:20pm. 

Respectfully submitted 
Ed Harasimowitz 


